



Announcements

Newfoundland and Labrador Library Association's 50th Anniversary

Kate Shore, Access Services Librarian, Memorial University Libraries



50 years of Celebrating Libraries

The Newfoundland & Labrador Library Association is celebrating our 50th anniversary with a two-day conference on April 29th and 30th.

We are presently seeking proposals for long (45 min.) presentations or workshops, short (30 min.) presentations, lightning talks, and "book teasers".

The deadline for submitting a proposal is March 15th. Registration will open the following week.

For further details, please visit our website.

We look forward to hearing from you!